
Special Town Election – January 17, 2023 

The Town of Trappe will be holding a Special Election to fill the remainder of 

Gregory Fries’ term which will end May 2023. Persons interested in running for 

this position must be a resident of the incorporated limits of Trappe for one year 

prior to the election; a qualified voter in the Town of Trappe, (at least 18 years of 

age and a US citizen), and file a candidate application with the Town 

Administrator/Clerk.  

Important dates: 

December 7, 2022 by 4 pm – Last date to file to run as a candidate. 

January 4, 2023 – Last day to request Absentee Ballot. 

January 17, 2023 – Special election to take place in the Council meeting room at 

the Town Office.  Polls are open from 9:00 am to 6:00 pm. 

 

For additional information please email Town Administrator Erin Braband at 

clerk@trappemd.net or call 410-443-0087.   
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